

Island Civic Centre, The Island, Lisburn, BT27 4RL Tel: 028 9250 9250 www.lisburncity.gov.uk

Norman Davidson Chief Executive normand@lisburn.gov.uk

Our Ref:

Environmental Health

MW/ED

20 November 2014

Dr Kathryn Aiken
Clerk Committee for Health, Social Services and Public Safety
Room 284 Parliament Buildings
Ballymiscaw
Stormont
BELFAST
BT4 3XX

Dear Dr Aiken

Re: Food Hygiene Rating Bill

Thank you for the opportunity for Lisburn City Council to make a submission to the Committee for Health, Social Services and Public Safety on the Food Hygiene Rating Bill. The Council will not be making a submission on this occasion but I can advise you that we would subscribe to the comments submitted by the Chief Environmental Health Officers Group which we have been involved in compiling.

Yours sincerely

Maurice Woods

Assistant Director of Environmental Services



